
2024 STATE-WIDE PAIRS

The SA Bridge Federation is holding the State-Wide Pairs 
during the week starting Monday 23rd September 2024.

The State-Wide Pairs is a ‘normal’ club session, but all clubs use the same hands.
When all clubs have played their sessions, the boards are scored across the State, 

generating State-Wide winners.

You earn masterpoints for your club session, 
plus you acquire red masterpoints for your overall placing across the State.

There is no additional charge, so your club charges their normal table fees.

At the end of the session, you can collect a State-Wide Pairs booklet 
with an analysis of each hand provided by Barbara Travis.

Find out when your club plans to run their 2024 State-Wide Pairs session.


